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OCTOBER 5   OCTOBER 2 3 

WORLD 
TEACHER 
DAY 

REFLECTIONS 
DEADLINE 

World Teachers' Day is 
observed on 5 October every 
year. It is also known 
as International 
Teachers' Day. Its aim is to 
raise awareness about the role 
of teachers' in playing quality 
education at all levels and to 
improve the situations 
of teachers' in the world.

All Northwest students are 
invited to participate in the 
Reflections Arts Program by 
reflecting on a common 
theme and submitting 
pieces of original art. The 
program’s goal is to spark 
imagination and creativity in 
school and at home by 
encouraging students to 
explore their own thoughts, 
feelings, and ideas through 
creative projects   

 

 
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Translation of this newsletter into another language may be requested in the Northwest office 

Northwest Elementary 
16438 Hutchison Road Tampa, FL 33625 (813)975-7315 www.northwestpta.org 

   The Function of education is to teach one to think intensively and to think critically.                                                      
Intelligence plus character – That is the goal of true education. 

                                                                                                    Martin Luther King, Jr. 

      
 ALL YEAR! 

BIRTHDAY 
ANNOUNCEMENTS 

Put your child’s name on the 
Northwest School Sign during 
their birthday week for just $10. 

Even if they are e-learning! Let 
them celebrate with the whole 
school.  

Check the PTA website 
https://northwestpta.org/ for the 
form now.  

 
 

 

 

NIGHTHAWKS NIGHT 
OUT 

Tuesday, October 27 – Anthony’s Coal Fired Pizza 
(11:00 am – 9:00 pm) 

13020 N Dale Mabry Highway, Carrollwood 33618 
Dine in or Carry out! 

(813)265-2625 
 

Take the night off AND support Northwest! There is 
no better reason! 

 
 

WE HAVE 
HAVE YOUR 
ANSWER!!!!

   

 

http://www.northwestpta.org/
https://northwestpta.org/


 

 
 
 

The theme for the 2020-2021 school 
year will spark imagination and 
creativity in school and at  
home. October is National Arts & 
Humanities Month, so imagine, create 
and celebrate by participating in 
Reflections.  All  Northwest  students 
are invited to  participate in  this 
national program and submit an 
original art piece in the following 
categories: Dance Choreography, Film 
Production, Literature, Music 
Composition, Photography, and Visual 
arts. Submissions are judged in the 
Primary (Preschool-2nd Grade) or 
Intermediate (3rd-5th Grade) divisions. 
Winners at the school, county, and 
state levels will be sent to the final 
National judging round. Northwest 
Elementary is proud to have had 
student submissions advance to the 
state level in previous years.  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
YEARBOOK PICTURES 

 
BIG THANK YOU TO OUR BUSINESS PARTNERS. 

 
Have you taken any fun pictures you would 
like to share showing how you and your 
Northwest students are rockin’ e-learning? 
Or how you prepare to head out to school in 
t he m o r n i n g r e a d y t o t a c k l e the day? Or just 
some plain ole fun ones. Send them to  
nwep ta.yearbook@gmail.com.  You  may 
see them in the yearbook at the end of the 
year.    

Bach To Rock 

Famous Tate  

Mathnasium 

Ferman Chevrolet 

Etch Pros  

Usit  

Lane Family Chiropractic & Wellness 

Fort Knox Fire & Communications 

Bottom Line Bookkeeping & Tax Service  

Exclusive Flooring Centers/Floors to go  

Morneau Property Group, LLC  

  
 

Box Tops for Education 
The program is going digital. 
Download the app  and 
designate “Northwest 
Elementary School” in your 
profile as the school you are 
supporting and get ready to 
earn 10 cents per item! Snap 
a photo of your receipt 
containing Box Tops products 
within 14 days of purchase 
and the earnings are 
automatically applied to 
Northwest. Its that easy! Last 
year we earned $830. Let’s 
beat that in 2020! 

  

 

CALLING ALL DADS! 
 
The Dads Club is a great way 
to be involved in your kid’s 
school life. Not to mention, we 
have a lot of fun doing it. 
Come join us! 
 
Questions? Contact Jason 
Schultz 
jschultzis@outlook.com 
 
 

 

CHECK OUT THE 
NEW SWAG!!! 

 
Find it on-line at:  
https://northwestpta.org/ 

 
Let’s show that 

Northwest Spirit! 

PTA FOR YOUR CHILD 
 
We hope everyone has had a wonderful start to another amazing school 
year here at Northwest Elementary, If everyone works together, this can be 
the best year yet!  A very important part of Northwest Elementary is our PTA. 
Our PTA supports critical academic needs and is an active voice on 
decisions that impact your child's health, safety and quality of education and 
builds a stronger, more inclusive school community.  We invite you to join 
the PTA For Your Child because increasing our membership even by one 
makes it possible to fund:   Essential school resources and curriculum 
needs, Teacher grants for classroom items, Technology for school computer 
labs/classrooms, Student incentives and so much more. 
There is no wrong way to be involved - anything you can give whether it's 
time or money will support your child's potential.  We invite you to join 
because we can do more together than apart.  It only takes 5 minutes to join. 
Simply go to northwestpta.org and click Join or print and fill out the form 
below and return to the school.  
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